
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Nightly Temporary Closure /US 36 & Broomfield Park-n-Ride 

March 8-14 
As part of the US 36 Express Lanes Project, a seven-night full closure of eastbound and westbound US 

36, from Church Ranch Boulevard to Wadsworth Parkway, is necessary for work on the Promenade and 

BNSF Railway bridges.  This closure is scheduled for the following times and will impact this RTD station. 

 March 9, 9 p.m.-5:30 a.m. 

 March 9-12, 10 p.m.-5:30 a.m. 

 March 13 and 14, 10 p.m.-8 a.m. 

The US 36 & Broomfield and US 36 & Church Ranch RTD stations, will be temporarily relocated during 
this US 36 closure. Denver (eastbound) and Boulder (westbound) RTD patrons will load at the Temporary 
Bus Stop located on the south side (Denver bound) of the US 36 & Broomfield pedestrian bridge at the 
designated gates (see diagram below). RTD patrons should continue to use the RTD Park-n-Ride lots and 
follow the posted directional signs to the temporary stops at each location. For RTD information, call 
303-299-6000. For more information regarding construction on the US 36 Express Lanes Project, call 

303-404-7042 or go to www.us36expresslanes.com.  

 

http://www.us36expresslanes.com/

